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Katherine McWilliams,
I am writing to express my extreme opposition to C and H Reg 5 draft permit. I am an Arkansas native
and resident, physician, and land owner in the Buffalo river watershed near Parthenon. The Buffalo river
is the jewel of Arkansas, and the preservation of its waters defines its existence. The hog farm waste is
poison to the river, and has been clearly documented with increased levels of pollution already above
threshold in the past 4 years this farm has been operating.  This has been obvious with the algae
overgrowth seen last fall. The levels are already above acceptable. I am worried about my property
value, but most importantly I am concerned for the preservation of this great river for generations. 
Please please do not grant reg 5 to C/H as this gives even more leniency to environmental regulations.
Sincerely,
Adam Carver
Sent from my iPhone
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